
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO: All Employees 
  
FROM: Brent McIntyre, Vice-President, Human Resources 
  
DATE: October 17, 2024 
  
SUBJECT: CUPE Rally on October 28, 2024 

 

 
Please note that CUPE is organizing a lawful rally outside the hospital on Monday, 
October 28th, from 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM. The rally will take place on Deacon Street, in 
front of 186 Deacon St.. 
 
We respect the right to peaceful assembly and want to ensure that hospital operations 
and services continue smoothly during this time. Below are some important reminders 
and tips to help minimize any disruption to traffic and hospital activities: 

1. Plan Your Route: If possible, avoid using Mackay/Deacon entrance during the 
rally.  

2. Emergency Vehicle Access: Please be mindful of emergency vehicles since the 
paramedic station is on that corner. 

3. Patient and Visitor Communication: Patients and visitors who have 
appointments during this time should be informed of the rally and may want to plan 
for extra travel time. 

4. Keep traffic flowing: Please avoid slowing down, stopping or hindering traffic for 
the purpose of engaging with the rally. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to ensure that 
hospital services and traffic flow remain smooth during this period, and we are certain 
that patient experience will stay top of mind. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to reach out to 
Brent.Mcintyre@prh.email 
 
Thank you for your attention and commitment to keeping our hospital running efficiently. 


